
John A Hannah. P resident 
Michigan State University 
Campus 

Dear P resident iannah 

6 January 1958 

On a December 1 flew to New York in connection with some work 1 had 
undertaken as a consultant to the Ford Foundation, and to visit with 
officials of business and banking concerns in New York and in 
- ashington, DC regarding problems of professional training and 
education. 

The visit with F ord F oundation officials wa• saUsfactorUy completed. 
!spoke with ranking personnel in the Standard Vacuum. OU Co at '\! ·te 
P lains . the F irst National City Bank o£ New York, the R esearch 
lnstitute of Alnerica, and. the Afia Society, among others. 

In ashington I was in contact with various senators an4 eta£! tnembers 
of the Senate Foreigtl elations Committee and with official• o£ the 
Department of State, USIA, ICA. CIA, and the Office of Special 
Operations in the Ofiice of the Secretary of Defense. 

1 xoeturned to st Lansing on 5 December. 

Sincerely 

,; ll .e:S'ley R Fishel, P rofessor 
P olitical Science 
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